Mike Kirtner
President/General Manager

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

This is to confirm: that you did receive WTKZ on August 6, 1993. Iam amazed
at the detail you haveput into this projeet.

Suite 200 As.a side note, I lived in Walnutport forthree years during the early 80's. I
e worked at WAEB during my time in your area.
aTige

(304) 523-8401 I appreciate your comments andF hope that you remain in contact with us.
FAX (304) 523-4848 e
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